Kansas Wesleyan University ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT Salina, Kansas

October 19, 1937

Mr. Gwinn Henry Athletic Director Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Henry:

I am wondering if Dr. Allen would care to bring his basketball team to Salina this year. The games we have had here in the past have been very interesting, and people like to see his basketball team perform.

We would be very glad to have K. U. play here again this year. I am wondering if he would care for an early game say December 16 before the holidays?

Very truly yours,

Athletic Director

ABBRIACKEE

ABM: ALS